The Foundation Schools 2016 Benefit

Setting the Stage for Success

March 14, 2016

Attn: Mr. James Soltesz Soltesz 2 Research Place, Ste. 100 Rockville, MD 20850

Dear Mr. Soltesz,

Thank you so much for your donation of \$200.00 in support of The Foundation Schools' 2016 Benefit. Your generosity ensures the success of our annual event and helps "Set the Stage" for the students of The Foundation Schools to experience academic and personal success despite their emotional and behavioral disabilities.

The proceeds from the Benefit allows us to provide our students with specialized educational and therapeutic programs in order to overcome their obstacles which includes home-based crisis intervention, career preparation, daily hot lunches, athletics, remedial reading activities, and basic needs such as food, clothing and medication.

Again, thank you for "Setting the Stage" for student success! As a contributor, you leave a lasting impression on the lives of our students and their futures.

Sincerely,

Carla Hargrove McGill, Benefit Chair The Foundation Schools 2016 Benefit

arla Hayne M. Lice

Kelli J. Kunert, LCSW-C

Director of Communications & Development

Kellig. Kurert gorna

The Internal Revenue Service prohibits our organization from placing a value on your donated gift. The Foundation Schools is a 501(c)(3) nonprofit organization. No goods or services were provided by The Foundation Schools in return for the contribution. Your contribution is deductible to the fullest extent of the law. You should retain this letter for tax purposes. A copy of our current financial statement is available upon request by contacting The Foundation Schools on 301-881-0078 or at the address above. Documents and information submitted to the State of Maryland under the Maryland Charitable Solicitations Act are available from the Office of the Secretary of State for cost of copying and postage.